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THE VOICE IS COMING TO 
HARMONY SCHOOL!  

Do you think you’ve got what it takes to turn a chair? 
 

We are on the lookout for incredible solo artists, duos & trios 
for The Voice 2019 

WE WILL BE AT: 
 HARMONY SCHOOL 

(NOW BASED AT GLOUCESTERSHIRE 
INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL) 

 
DATE:  

FRIDAY 18th MAY 2018  
 

TIME:   
4PM – 5PM  

Good Luck! 

To enter The Voice UK 
You must be 16 years of age on or before the 1st October 2018 

 
All music styles are welcome 

If you want your Voice to be heard, come and see us! 
 

Please contact Jayl for more information 
 

Please prepare 1 x song with either a backing track, an instrument or acapella  
(All backing tracks / instruments must be provided by you. 
 Backing tracks will need to be on an electronic device) 

itv.com/thevoice 


